
Report  Cards  wi l l  be  posted
today .  P lease  be  sure  to  check

your  Parent  Porta l !

If  you  have any quest ions  or
concerns ,  p lease  contact  Mrs .

Calato  at
ca latok@ststephensg i .org

A Reminder



DEAR PARENTS,

A NUMBER OF CONCERNS HAVE BEEN
BROUGHT TO THE OFFICE ABOUT THE
SAFETY OF OUR DROP-OFF AREA. IF
YOU ARE PLANNING ON ENTERING
THE BUILDING, PLEASE PARK IN THE

LOT. THE DROP-OFF AREA ALONG THE
CONES IS FOR “DROP OFF” ONLY. 

ALSO, ONCE THE SCHOOL DAY
BEGINS AT 8:45AM, YOUR CHILD MUST
BE SIGNED IN THE OFFICE FOR A LATE
SLIP. AT THAT TIME NO ADMITTANCE
BEYOND THE OFFICE IS PERMITTED.
CLASSES ARE IN SESSION AND IT

PRESENTS A DISTRACTION TO
TEACHING.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR
COOPERATION!



Boys and girls who have made their First
Communion or higher are encouraged to become
Altar Servers. Training for altar servers will take
place at the end of April.

Please sign up your child below and information will
be shared with you as to the date of training. Please
return the permission slip by April 12.

_________________________________________________________________

Attn: Ms. Fusco

My child would like to volunteer as an altar server for school liturgies and
weekend Masses.

Student name: ______________________________________________





Students in grades 2 – 8  are invited to our
Italian Cooking Club hosted by Ms. Mistriner, Miss Cacciatore, and Mrs. Jones.

A permission slip and a small fee will be required before each meeting. 
For our next meeting, we will make anisette cookies while listening to Italian music!

Please return permission slips along with 
$3.00 cash by Friday, March 22, 2024 

as we need to plan for supplies. 
 No slips will be accepted after this date.

Date of the club:  Tuesday, March 26, 2024
Time:   after school until 4:15
Location:   Life Skills Room

Cost:  $3.00

_____________________________________________________________________

My child/children_______________________Grade/s_______________will be
attending the cooking club meeting on Tuesday, March 26, 2024

 I have included $3.00 for supplies.
  I understand that my child should be picked up at 4:15.

Parent/Guardian signature_______________________________



 
 March 2024  

Dear Business Owner:  

St. Stephen’s School is actively working on assembling its 2023/2024 school yearbook. We are seeking 

monetary donations from area businesses to help defray our production costs. If you would like to 

advertise your business or place an ad or message to our school, or its graduates, please see the options 

listed below. Please fill out your desired size ad and include your camera-ready artwork or message for 

processing. Please make your check payable to St. Stephen School. In order to meet our production 

deadline, we will need your information by March 28, 2024.  

If you have any questions, please call the school office at 773-7647 or email Mrs. Calato at 

calatok@ststephensgi.org. Thank you for your support of our project. We would like to wish you and 

your business a very happy and prosperous year!  

Sincerely,  

St. Stephen’s Yearbook Staff  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

St. Stephen 2023-2024 Yearbook Ad/Patron Order  

One Line Message $ 10.00  

Business Card Ad $ 25.00  

¼ Page Ad $ 50.00  

½ Page Ad $100.00  

Full Page $125.00  

Please use the back of this page to write your copy as you wish it to appear. Alternatively, enclose a 

business card or camera-ready artwork.  

Signature of Advertiser or Patron ____________________________________________________  

Address ________________________________________________________________________  

Phone__________________________________________________________________________  

Payment enclosed $___________________________________________ Cash _____ Check _______  

Please return to St. Stephen School to the above address by March 28, 2024. 













NEHS/NJHS Meeting Schedule 

 

NEHS (gr. 5 & 6): 

Wednesday, January 10 

Wednesday, February 7 

Wednesday, March 6 

Wednesday, April 17 

Wednesday, May 8 

Wednesday, June 12 

 

 

NJHS (gr. 7 & 8): 

Tuesday, January 9 

Tuesday, February 6 

Tuesday, March 5 

Tuesday, April 16 

Tuesday, May 7 

Tuesday, June 11 

 



This information is available online and copied from:  https://www.in.gov/dhs/solar-eclipse-
2024/viewing-safety/ 

Do's and Don'ts to enjoy the Total Solar Eclipse of 2024 

DO 

• Use eclipse glasses or solar viewers that meet the ISO 12312-2 standards 
(sometimes written as ISO 12312-2:2015). But do not stare continuously at the 
sun. Take breaks and give your eyes a rest. 

• Use a box pinhole viewer. Learn how to make one 
• Use a pinhole projector. Learn how to make one 
• Use your hands to cast shadows on the ground. Cross your hands with fingers 

slightly spread to create a waffle pattern. Look down and you will see the spaces 
between your fingers project a shadow image of the sun in a crescent shape 
during the partial eclipse stages. 

• Look at shadows on the ground, such as beneath a leafy tree, during the partial 
eclipse to see the crescent sun shadows projected by the spaces between the 
leaves. 

DON'T 

• Do not look at the sun directly.* 
• Do not view through regular sunglasses. No matter how dark they are, they will 

not protect your eyes. 
• Do not use damaged eclipse sunglasses or solar viewers. If they are torn, 

scratched or punctured, do not use them and throw them away. If the filters are 
coming out of their frames, discard them. 

• Do not use homemade filters. 
• Do not view through welder's glass. The glass in most welding helmets is not 

strong enough. 
• Do not view through your camera viewfinder. 
• Do not view through a telescope without the proper solar filter. Do not view the 

telescope using your eclipse sunglasses either. 
• Do not view through binoculars. 

 

 

This information, along with other sites from Federal, State, and Government Agencies (NASA, NOAA) 

can be referenced and reviewed as you and your family prepare for this once-in-a- lifetime event.  These 

sites can also provide information on other ways that you can “watch” the events of the eclipse using a 

shadow box or shadow projector.   

Whichever method you and your family choose to witness the eclipse, please be sure that everyone 

stays safe and follows all the safety precautions to enjoy this experience.   

https://www.in.gov/dhs/solar-eclipse-2024/viewing-safety/
https://www.in.gov/dhs/solar-eclipse-2024/viewing-safety/
https://eclipse.aas.org/eye-safety/iso12312-2
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PI1ttQxXt5s%20or%20https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vWMf5rYDgpc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NiT_KHRlSHQ
https://www.in.gov/dhs/solar-eclipse-2024/viewing-safety/#How_to_Use_Viewing_Aids


How to Use Solar Eclipse Glasses or Solar Filters 

 

Use your solar viewing aid properly to stay safe. 

• Read and follow the instructions that are printed on the glasses or filter, or that 
came in the packaging. 

• Inspect the aid before using it to make sure it is not scratched, torn, punctured or 
damaged in any way. If it is, throw it away and do not use it. 

• If you normally wear glasses, you can keep them on and put the aid over them. 
• Put the aid on before you look up at the sun, and look away from the sun before 

removing the aid from your eyes. 
• Adults: Supervise children at all times to make sure they are using the aid 

properly. 
• If you are in the path of totality: Remove the aid only when the moon completely 

covers the sun and it gets much darker outside. As soon as the sun begins to 
reappear, put the aid back on. 

• If you are not in the path of totality: Keep your aid on at all times when viewing 
the eclipse. There will not be a safe time to look at the sun without it. 

*Removing Your Glasses: Totality 

Only when the moon completely blocks the sun (totality) can you look directly at the sun 
safely without viewing aids. If you are viewing the eclipse through your eclipse 
sunglasses, it will become pitch black when totality begins. At that time, you can remove 
your glasses and view the best part of the eclipse. But keep your glasses nearby. When 
the time of totality ends, put your glasses back on. 

Remember, you must not view the eclipse with the naked eye unless you are located in 
the path of totality, and only during the limited time that totality occurs in your location. 
Permanent eye damage, including blindness, may occur if you view the eclipse without 
eye protection during all other times of the eclipse. 
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